Betteridge, Emma /

To: Planning Policy
Subject: RE: Titchfield Neighbourhood Plan

From: PlanningSSD <PlanningSSC@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 January 2019 14:19

To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@fareham.gov.uk>

Subject: Titchfield Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir/lMadam

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the Regulation 16 Consultation of Titchfield Neighbourhood
Plan.

Based on the environmental constraints within the area and the fact that the plan doesn’t include any site allocations,
we have no detailed comments to make in relation to the Plan. However together with Natural England, English
Heritage and Forestry Commission we have published joint advice on neighbourhood planning which sets out sources
of environmental information and ideas on incorporating the environment into plans. This is available at:
http://publications.environment-agency.gov.uk/PDF/GEH00212 BWAZ-E-E.pdf.

We will continue to work with partners to influence the Development Plan Documents in your area.
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards
Laura

Laura Lax
Sustainable Places
Solent and South Downs

Tel: 0208 4745502
Email: laura.lax@environment-agency.gov.uk

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you
have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it
and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check
any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the
Freedom of TInformation Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.

Click here to report this emall as spam
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